MidCoast Community Council
Post Office Box 64
Moss Beach, CA 94038

May 7, 1995
San Mateo County Board of Supervisors
The Honorable Ted Lempert, President
County Government Center
401 Marshall Street
Redwood City, CA 94063

Re:  Subcommittee Recommendation
Streets Surveys for the MidCoast

Dear President Lempert:

The Department of Public Works has worked long and hard to produce the
Montara street improvement projects for 5 th -8 th and 11 th - 14 th streets.

The MidCoast Community Council subcommittee worked closely with Mr. Cullen
and his department to finalize these two projects. As complicated as the process
has been, we feel the citizens have now been heard, and the Community will benefit
from these improvements. The process is now developed and each succeeding
project should move along efficiently.

The MidCoast Community Council subcommittee asks that the Board examine

the work of the Department and approve their recommendations as presented.

Very truly yours,

April Vargas ’ i James Marsh
Chair, Streets Subcommittee Chair, MidCoast Community Council
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